
 
Preventive Care Services (Wellness Exams) 
 
All recommended preventive services will be covered as required by the Affordable Care Act 
(ACA) and applicable state law.  Many preventive care services are covered with no Deductible, 
Copayments, or Coinsurance when you use an In-Network Provider.  Members are allowed one 
preventive care exam each calendar year.  Members do not have to wait for 12 months to pass 
for their next exam.  As long as the exams are performed in different calendar years, they will 
be covered.  For example, you may have a wellness exam in December, 2024, and schedule 
another wellness exam in February, 2025.  
 
Please use the following link for more details about the services which are covered: 
 http://www.healthcare.gov/center/regulations/prevention.html 
 
When scheduling wellness exams, please notify your provider that is the intent of the visit.   
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